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Dennis Viera
Viera Photographics

April 26, 2012

Dear Copyright Office:

I am writing to express concern over proposed fee increases in the electronic 
registration fees for Photographic images.  Our industry is already at a historic low 
point and  I'd hate to think that a prohibitive fee would prevent fellow photographer's 
from safeguarding their work(s).  Please consider keeping the fees what they 
currently are.  

Kind regards,
Dennis Viera


